Steven Seee

From: jack haughey <jackhaughey1@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 12:31 PM

To: House Heaith and Human Services Committee
Subject: | Support Bill H-5351

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351 To whom it may concern, | am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351 and
urge you to support it as well. My daughter, Kristina Tasca is a co-owner at Skin Society in Cranston, Rl. For years,
Kristina has dedicated her life to being a nurse and caring for patients, striving for the best outcome each and every
time. Based on her experience alone, she is a highly qualified provider. She spent years in nursing school, graduating at
the top of her class while working at Hasbro Children's Hospital and upon graduation being awarded a job there. She
balances her life with three children under 3 and her med spa flawlessly. For months, while pregnant with her third child
she built a beautiful med spa and had just opened when this industry changed. Kristina, along with other nurses and
healthcare providers deserve the chance to continue to provide aesthetic services, care and support to their patients. |
trust my daughter, Kristina completely and want the ability to choose her as my provider. She has the knowledge,
experience, and commitment to provide exceptional care, and she deserves the opportunity to practice to the full extent
of her abilities. | urge you to support Bill H-5351 and ensure that skilled professionals like Kristina can continue caring for
their patients. Thank you for your time and consideration. Sincerely, John Haughey 401-4731816 14 Kirkbrae Drive
Lincoln, RI 02865



